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Agenda - 19th Seventh Month 2020 – via Zoom  
Register in advance for this meeting at the WQ website. Enter your 
information. After registering, you will receive a confirmation email 

containing information about joining the meeting. 
 

 (Agenda and Minutes for Approval available at the Business Meeting 
Information section of the WQ website)  

 
Worship – with responses to the 5th Query 
Minutes from April 2020 - for approval 
Minutes from Support Committee March 2020 - for approval 
Minutes from Support Committee May 2020 - for approval 
Minutes from Support Committee June 2020 - for approval  
Budget 
Treasurer’s Report 
Friends Home Report – scheduled, not yet received 
Outreach Discussion - Guided by the following queries: 

(1) How do we best do outreach and engagement? 
(2) How do we better articulate that Quakers are still active in the 

community? 
(3) How do we engage volunteerism beyond finances? 

Property Working Group - Mark Myers and Sarah Kastriner – scheduled, 
not yet received 
Responses from MM on Bucks Quarter Minute on Gun Violence 
Coordinator Report 
Minute of Appreciation for Mark Myers (see next page) 
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MINUTE OF APPRECIATION 

MARK MYERS’ SERVICE TO WESTERN QUARTERLY MEETING 
The Western Quarterly Meeting of The Religious Society of Friends wishes 
to express deep and heartfelt appreciation for the service of Mark Myers as 
Clerk over the past two years. Mark has offered considerable time and 
effort in support of our meeting, and the operating and financial 
improvements initiated by his recent predecessors have continued to 
progress under his leadership.   
Mark’s fulfillment of his pledge to organize a Property Working Group to 
assess the financial and physical condition of our inventory of laid down 
meetinghouses has been of great benefit.  We now have a much clearer 
understanding of how to address the needs of these historic assets.  
Mark also championed the joint Quarterly Meeting initiative that has been 
successfully received and will no doubt become a staple event in the future 
– potentially to also include other Quarterly Meetings in the region. 
Most important, Mark has been seen as a steady presence who articulated 
his conviction that a Quarterly Meeting can be important to the spiritual and 
social life of our membership. There has been a growing understanding of 
the role that Western Quarterly Meeting can have in our individual and 
collective journey.  We thank Mark for getting us started on this path.  

	


